September 3, 2023
Dear BRES Families,

I'd like to welcome you to a new school year at BRES. I'm happy to report that we are
all under one roof this year- what a crazy end to last year we had!! “The great flood of
2023” as we now refer to it, brought many challenges to our school. While we are still in
recovery mode we are thrilled to be opening our doors and enjoying our updated spaces
throughout the school.

I'd like to welcome our new crew to BRES:

Alyssa Mitchell- Middle school Science Teacher
Hilary Flagg- 7th grade ELA Teacher

Tom Craig- 3rd grade Teacher

Lenore Imhof- 4th grade Teacher

Erika Peck- Speech/language Pathologist
Kaitlin Orne-Ed Tech in Special Education
Sylvia Morrison- Ed Tech in Special Education
Emma Hodgdon- Ed Tech in Special Education
Abby Manahan- CSD Tech Director

And a big welcome to all of the new families joining us this year! Our enroliment has
increased by over 15 students this summer- how exciting! A heartfelt welcome to our
new families, we are glad you are here!

IMPORTANT INFORMATION:
e Arrival begins at 7:30am
e Students are marked tardy after 7:50am
e Dismissal is at 2:25 (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday)
and 1:25 on Wednesdays
e Breakfast and lunch remain free for all students this year

Please use these links to important documents (posted on our website):
e Student/Parent Handbook
e Bus Routes
e Arrival/Dismissal Information

We are full of hope and excitement for what this year will bring. Here’s to a great year
ahead! Please reach out to your child’s teacher with questions,

Shawna Kurr, Principal


https://5il.co/23zny
https://5il.co/23zlz
https://5il.co/23zm0

